
   RAVENNA TOWNSHIP 

DAKOTA COUNTY, MINNESOTA 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
 
 

  A PUBLIC HEARING will be held before the Ravenna Town Board on Thursday, 
January 11, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., at the Ravenna Town Hall, 20425 Red Wing Blvd.  This 
Public Hearing is for the purpose of hearing comments and concerns regarding the 
proposed update to the Fee Schedule Ordinance.  A copy of the proposed fees may be 
obtained from the township clerk/treasurer or on the township website under News and 
Notices. 
     All interested parties are welcome to attend or submit written comments prior to the 
hearing. 
 

Caroline Spurgeon 
Ravenna Township Clerk/Treasurer 
clerk@ravennatownshipmn.com 
 
 
 


